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In maths, the children have been learning about shape. They have been 
learning the names of 2D and 3D shapes and working out how many edges, 
faces, and vertices each shape has. Some good websites on this topic are:
http://www.iboard.co.uk/iwb/Guess-the-Hidden-Shape-605

These website has lots of good maths games related to shape:

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Interactive.aspx?cat=16

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?q=2d%20shapes

http://www.interactivestuff.org/match/maker.phtml?featured=1&id=15

The children were amazing in the Christmas performance and we were 
extremely proud of all of them. They also performed to the upper school 
which they all enjoyed. A special thank you from KS1 staff and all the 
children for attending our Christmas decoration afternoon last week, we 
really loved having you in class and helping our classroom look so lovely.

Thank you to all parents for their kind donations of food for the Christmas 
party we really appreciate your kindness.

We wish you all a really safe and happy Christmas and fantastic New Year, 
we return to school on Thursday 5th January 2017!
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